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Honourary Life Membership Awarded to Angela Bartie 

 
At the recent annual dinner, a 
presentation was made to Ted Bartie 
awarding Angie Bartie an Honourary 
Life membership of the NBA in 
recognition of her many years of 
service, support and dedication to 
both the club and its committee in 
many roles across the years.  
Angie was unfortunately unable to 
attend the meal, due to ill health, 
and all the committee and members 
wish her well and a speedy recovery. 

 

 

This beautiful vase was presented 
 

 
to Ted, on behalf of Angie, by Club 
President Trevor Savident at the 
Annual Dinner. 

 

The Season Continues! 
Dear Members, 

Despite damp and overcast days we played GBC in the Irish friendly at Delancey Park and then the Herquin at 
Delancey park in enjoyable and competitive games. The final scores were 8-4 in favour of GBC for the Irish Friendly 
and the return leg for the Herquin at Delancey Park was won 12-0 by GBC. We would like to thank all the players 
who represented the club and we look forward to our members representing us in the other games this season. 

Anonymous Donation 

The club was incredibly surprised and very grateful to receive an anonymous donation of a large shed to provide 
extra storage at the green. This will be a very useful addition to the club and we look forward to installing it. 

We also had our annual dinner in June and had a fun night out at the Royal Golf Club – many thanks to all the 
members who attended. 

Don’t forget to check out the notice board and sign up for events and inter club tournaments. 

Kind regards,  

Andrew on behalf of the committee 
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Schools bowling at the NBA 
We have been privileged to host nearly 200 children across 15 
bowling sessions at Delancey Park with pupils attending from St 
Mary and St Michaels School and Haute Capelles school. 

The busiest day was a Thursday afternoon when 92 children played 
bowls on the green!! We mixed up the sessions with Target bowls, 
crazy bowls and noughts and crosses – the general response being 
they have loved the sessions.  

I’d like to thank all those members who have helped to host these 
sessions. 

Thanks to those members who have assisted with the sessions, 
especially Andrew and Martyn who hosted most sessions.  

St Mary and St Michael pupils playing a 
game of target bowls. 

Meat Draw, Football Card and Scratch Cards 

A meat draw card and football card will be on sale in the clubhouse and as soon as all numbers are 
sold, we will draw the winners! A tin will be available to put your money in as you pick your 
numbers. Paul Wakeham is also selling Guernsey Lottery scratch cards – so if you are thinking of 
buying some please see Paul as it will help support club funds. 

Advertising at the NBA 

 
You will notice some new banner adverts at the club from our generous sponsors DWA, Foresters 
and JK Window blinds. We would also like to thank the North Social Club and those members of the 
NBA who have provided financial support or provided help to the club this season.  

All your support is really appreciated, and the committee is extremely grateful for your support. 
Finally, if you know any other organisations that may sponsor the NBA please let Paul Wakeham 
know! 

Lockers and the Club Room 
Please can members help keep the club room tidy by using their lockers for their equipment. If you 
don’t have a locker please can you take your kit back home or alternatively hire a locker! 

Quiz Night 

The quiz night at the RBL was very successful and nearly 40 players attended. Many thanks to Pete 
Priaulx for running the quiz and to all those who assisted with the raffle, marking and setting up the 
room. 
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RESULTS PAGE 
Foresters Monday Triples 

 

DWA Tuesday Pairs 

 

JK Window Blinds Wednesday Fours 

 

North Social 2-4-2 League 

 

Thursday Triples 

 

Friday Triples 
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Following a successful start to schools bowling 
sessions held in the rink at Delancey Park we are 
introducing a summer club on Monday mornings from 
10:30 to 12:00 during the school holidays. 
If you would like your child to attend please drop us an 
email to info@northbowls.com. 

 
The cost will be £2 per session, per child, and we will provide free coaching and bowling balls for 
them to play with. All we ask is that your children wear flat shoes such as trainers or plimsols on 
the green. Alternatively we hold “open bowls” sessions every Saturday morning at 10am when 
parents, grandparents or guardians can play at the same time as their children and it will only cost 
you £4 per adult and £2 per child per session. 
               

    
 

St Mary and St Michael school pupils  
having a fun game of bowls on a gloriously  
sunny day at the NBA in Delancey Park.    
 

 
 

For more information you can  follow us on facebook (Northern Bowls Association) visit our 
website www.northbowls.com, or email info@northbowls.com 

We are based at Delancey Park, St Sampson’s, which has probably the best views of any bowls 
club.  

 

NBA - Bowls with a view 
This information is provided for the interest of members of the community.  The circulation of the information 
should not be taken as a recommendation or endorsement by the school or Education Department and you 
should carry out your own enquiries to ensure that you are satisfied with the quality, suitability and safety of 
the product or service advertised and the identity and character of those providing it. 

 


